
 

*This information is provided for general educational purposes only. Before taking any action based on this information, 
we strongly encourage you to consult with a professional accounting advisor about your specific situation. 

 

TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT 

 

Break for Nonprescription Medical Products 

For amounts paid after December 31, 2019, the CARES Act allows amounts paid from Health 

Savings Accounts and Archer Medical Savings Accounts to be treated as paid for medical care 

even if they aren't paid under a prescription. And, amounts paid for menstrual care products are 

treated as amounts paid for medical care. For reimbursements after December 31, 2019, the 

same rules apply to Flexible Spending Arrangements and Health Reimbursement Arrangements. 

 


